RECD MAR 0 8 2018

PECAN GROVE MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

2035 FM 359, Suite K
Richmond, Texas 77406
281 -238-5000

NOTICE OF WATER SYSTEM FLUSHING

March 1, 2018

To Customers of Pecan Grove MUD:

Flushing of the District’'s water lines will be conducted beginning on Monday, March 26,
2018. The flushing may continue until Friday, March 30, 2018.

During these days, you may notice discoloring of the water due to mineral sediment that
is being flushed out of the system. The sediment is made of naturally occurring
minerals and the water is safe to drink when they are present. This sediment can
cause permanent staining of clothing and some porous surfaces.

Please check the water before washing clothes or filling your pool or spa.

This flushing is being conducted to perform routine maintenance of the District’s fire
hydrants and water mains. We expect to complete the work in the timeframe mentioned
above; however, discolored water may persist for a short time after the work is complete.

If you have questions about this or other issues related to your water or sewer serwce
please call us at 832-467-1599.

Thank you for your cooperation.



